Together we care, together we succeed

GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

We have a lot of exciting themed changes to our lunchtime menu coming up,
please see below for more information.

Autumn Harvest Menu
Thursday 25" October

Scarecrow chicken pie
Autumn veggie wrap
Golden fish fillet
(There will still be the normal Thursday wraps available)
Harvest surprise cake and custard
Festive flapjack

- Bonfire Bonanza Menu
. Mondayb" Nevember
There will be a themed menu on Monday 5" November with the children’s favourite
including Sausages and Toffee Apple Crumble.

National School Meals Week
12th. 15% November

We will be celebrating every day with a fun menu.
There will be a competition for the children to colour a cardboard 70th Birthday cake, the two
winners will win a prize and their entry will be sent to Clarence House to Prince Charles, who
turns 70 on the 14 November.

fr nt Novber Dudley Catering Service will be making the
school menu available in a format that you can download onto your phone. The web site
address http://www.dcces.co.uk will detail the information from the above date.

Can we also take this opportunity to remind parents that we have a strict no-nut products
policy in school, we have children in school with severe allergies and any contact could cause
a severe allergic reaction.

Don’t forget.....
We break up normal time on Thursday 25th October — Have a wonderful half-term and we
look forward to seeing everyone on Monday 5" November.
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Poppy Appeal 2018

We will be having a ‘Pop-up Poppy Shop’ in school from

Monday 5" November until Friday 9" November 2018. In addition
to the standard paper poppies, related products will be available at
various times during the week and we will give all year groups in
school the opportunity to purchase the products we have available.

Wristband - Suggested Donation: 50p Reflector - Suggested Donation: 50p

Also available at a suggested donation of 50p each are Erasers,
Reflectors, Pencil Sharpeners and Pencils.

At a suggested donation of £1.00 rulers are available.




